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Friday, September 10th 2021 

 

Foundation Phase walk around Llanferres 

Tuesday, September 14th 2021 
 

 

Annwyl Rieni / Dear Parents 

 

As part of our topic ‘Our Local Area’, we would like to take the children for a walk 

around the village of Llanferres on Tuesday, September 14th.  We will be walking 

around the village after lunch and will return to school by the end of the day.  

 

Please provide your children with suitable footwear which they can arrive to school in. 

Depending on the weather, all children will need to bring a raincoat and a sunhat.  

 

We are looking forward to exploring the village.                       

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Foundation Phase Team 
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